
Summer Adult Bible Classes 

Our summer Bible class quarter begins  

Sunday, June 4. The adult classes choose 

what they would like to study during the   

summer months. With a variety of topics and 

teaching methods, the summer is a good time 

for class members to branch out and visit    

another class for the quarter and get better 

acquainted with a different segment of our 

church family. Below is a list of the classes  

and what they  will be studying this summer. 

 Path-Finders (Rm. 23): Faith Lessons, 

videos by Ray Vander Laan 

 Neighbors (Rm. 25A): Connecting w ith 

the Psalms, taught by Bob Spies 

 Victory (Rm. 25B): Who’s In, Who’s Out: 

A Study of Galatians, led by a rotation of 

teachers 

 Bridge-Builders (Rm. 32): The Book of 

Romans, videos & discussion 

 Challengers (Rm. 33): Connecting w ith 

the Psalms, led by a rotation of teachers 

 Seekers (Rm. 34): Parables in Luke, 

led by a rotation of teachers 

 Climbers (Rm. 35): Malachi: The State 

of Your Union, taught by John Knox 

 Faith-Builders (Conference Rm.): Faith 

Lessons, videos by Ray Vander Laan 

 Gymitorium (& online): Extraordinary! 

Hebrews 11 and the Leap of Faith, video 

series featuring David Young, Senior     

Minister for the North Boulevard Church    

of Christ in Murfreesboro, Tennessee 

Wednesday Adult Classes 

Trust: Knowing When to Give It,  

When to Withhold It, How to Earn It, 

& How to Fix It When It Gets Broken 

John Knox is leading this practical 

study from the new book by Dr. Henry 

Cloud in Room 25B (Victory classroom). 

GCOC Sings!  

Kirk Woolery, Nate Bell, Cody       

Robinette, & Stan McBroom will lead 

this special time of worship in song 

through learning new songs and singing 

old favorites in Room 33 (Challengers 

classroom). 

Announcements 

Wednesday Night Diner is closed for 

the summer and will reopen in the fall. 

Everyone is welcome to bring their own 

food to the Parlor to eat before classes 

begin at 6:30pm. 

Service Opportunity – GCOC is       

responsible for providing volunteers for the 

mobile food pantry on Friday, July 7, 8:00-

10:30am at First United Methodist Church. 

If you can help, please sign up in Bible 

class or contact Jonna Eccles at 817-736-

6513. T-shirts for volunteers are available 

for pick-up on the table in the church     

office. 
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Food Pantry Totals 

95 served this past week 

3,853 served so far in 2023 

 

Weekend Food Bags for Kids 

5,199 provided last school year 

 

1st Responders Lunch Totals 

Closed for the summer 

1,482 served so far in 2023 

 

Attendance Report 

Sunday, May 28 

Sunday Bible Class—261 

Sunday Bible Class Online—17 

Sunday Worship Assembly—403 

Sunday Worship Online—102 

Youth —na 

Life Groups—25 

Wednesday, May 31 

Wednesday Night Class—96 

 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Bible Class—9:00am 

Sunday Worship—10:15am 

Wednesday Night Class—6:30pm 

 

Prayer Requests 

Members & Friends in Rehab/Hospital 

Harold Durham – Stayton Rehab in Ft. 

Worth, James Richey – MD Anderson 

Members 

Barbara Adams, Autumn Anderson,  

Marilyn Barns, Jan Blattman, Von & Gloria 

Burba, Elva Bustillos, Kathy Carmichael, 

Shelley Daigle, Ruth Dailey, Bobbie Gauntt, 

Ann & Keith Jay, Diane Lindsey, Jack Little, 

Judith Mackey, Debbie Martin, Carolyn 

Mastick, Colleen Moore, Mary Beth Moore, 

Carol Morrison, Melaine Mullin, John Myatt, 

Perri Parker, Marge Qualls, Stan Queen, 

Loyd Randolph, Lynda Robinson, Jamie 

Skelton, Sue Stephens, Susan Wisdom, 

Patti Woolard, Eve Woolverton 

Relatives/Friends 

Kim Caraway, Casey Click, Ed Connelly, 

Wade Cothrum, Aaron Cranford, Richard 

Gibson, Richie Haught, Chelsea Hecker, 

Lori Holloway, Debbie Culp Hook, Dedra 

Jeffries, Henry Johnson, Jim Kennedy,    

Ellen Kirk, Darline McCleskey, Amelia 

McCroskie, James McDowell, Lynn Merritt, 

Sharon Mireles, Rhoen Moore, Billy Mullins, 

Gil & Becky Sanchez, Frank Savoboda, Bob 

Schumacher, Sara Smith, Steve Smith, 

Kyle Wright 


